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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Here we are at the end of another successful school year, where we have seen the children thrive 

and progress;  like you we are very proud of them all and all their achievements.   

 

We would like to thank you all for your continued support, not only in helping your children with 

their learning at home but also in the numerous events which have taken place over the year.  Of 

course many of these would not be possible without the hard work of our Friends of Northfield 

committee who work tirelessly to raise money throughout the year.  Because of these events we 

have been able to take the whole school on trip to the ballet, had ice cream at the pantomime, held 

discos for each year group including the Year 2 leavers disco, enjoyed a Magic Mike show and 

not forgetting the installation wonderful new play equipment on the main playground.  Thank you, 

it really makes a huge difference to all the children.  A special thank you goes to Mrs Cole and 

Mrs Boughton who have been on the committee throughout their children’s time with us. 

 

I am sure you will join us in wishing all our Year 2 children all the very best as they move to their 

new school to begin Year 3.  I know they will enjoy all that is on offer and continue to enjoy 

school-life.   

 

We would also like to say a fond farewell and thank you to Miss Hornshaw, who will be leaving 

us at the end of this term.  We wish her all the very best for the future in her new school.  As some 

of you will be aware Miss Faulkner will be joining us from September to teach the Bumble Bees 

class.  We look forward to giving her a warm welcome. 

 

Have a wonderful summer and we look forward to hearing all about the children’s adventures 

when they return on Tuesday 3rd September. 

 

Thank you once again for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Sam Woolhouse 

Headteacher 
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